"SOUPER BOWL"”

is coming to TUTTLE AVENUE!!

CHICKEN NOODLE

I » PROGRESS!

Tuttle Cares Club and The Tuttle Avenue School will be
|| collecting cans of soup for the local non-profit
| organization "Helping Makes U Happy"

Our contest starts January 8™ and we will be collecting cans
|| until February 12

The grade level that collects the most cans will earn a special
"Souper Bowl Dance Party" & a "Souper Bowl Class Trophy"
| reward for all their hard work!!

GAME ON, LET'S WIN TOGETHER!!
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